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February 18, 2015 
 

 
 
Dear AASHE Program Staff, 
 
I write this letter to attest to the appropriateness of the Atkinson Center’s new Postdoctoral 
Fellowships in Sustainability program for an AASHE innovation credit in the areas of 
sustainable economic development, sustainable energy and a sustainable environment. 
 
This new program stimulates original cross-disciplinary research and development of sustainable 
solutions that address the world’s most pressing problems in six focus areas: Sustainable 
Agriculture and Food Systems, Energy Transitions, One Health, Sustainable Communities, New 
Materials, and Computational Sustainability. It also develops and deepens connections with 
external partners to speed the creation and delivery of viable solutions. The program also builds a 
corps of future leaders capable of creating effective, workable approaches to the most serious 
sustainability questions. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Graham S. Kerslick 

 
 
 
 


